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HOLIDAY LUNCH

Meeting Date: Thursday, December 13, 2018
Presentation: ASCE MIB Holiday Luncheon

(This meeting is not eligible for PDH credits.)
Schedule: 11:30am - 12:00pm Registration and Social Time

12:00am - 12:30pm Lunch and Social Time

12:30pm - 1:00pm ASCE “State of the Union Address” by Local Leaders and Door Prizes
Location: Fogo de Chao;117 East Washington Street, Indianapolis, IN 46204 (Ph: 317-638-4000)
Menu: Market Table and Feijoada Bar with seasonal salads, vegetables, imported cheeses, smoked salmon,

cured meats, Fogo feijoada, seasonal soup and more

Fire-roasted meats including Filet Mignon, Rib Eye, Picanha, Lamb Chops, Chicken, Sausage
Brazilian sides of warm cheese bread, crispy polenta, mashed potatoes and caramelized bananas
Assorted Deserts, fountain beverages, coffee and tea

Costs: ASCE Members: $40.00 Non-Members $50.00 Life Members: $25.00
Students and Public Agency & Government Employees: $30.00
Please note that parking is NOT included in the price.

Payment: NEW! Online payment is now available! Send your payment through PayPal to
asce.mib.treas@gmail.com when you RSVP. Checks and cash will also be accepted at the door.

Reservations: Deadline for reservations is 12:00 pm on 12/10/2018 (Monday)
Please RSVP to George Watson at George.C.Watson@wsp.com

Other: We are looking for door prize donations for the Holiday Lunch. If you or your company would
like to donate a door prize, contact George Watson at George.C.Watson@wsp.com

After the total reservation commitment is made to the venue (usually four or five days in advance of the meeting), we are obligated to pay for your reservation
even if you do not come to the meeting. At the few times when we do not have enough walk-ins to cover the no-shows, the ASCE MIB board will be sending you
an invoice for the cost of your reservation. Thank you for your understanding since we have very low to no margins on our monthly meetings so that we can costs
as low as possible.



